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October 16, 1989

. Bill M. Morris, Director

Division of Regulatory Applications

Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washiogtom, D.C. 20555

Dear Dr. Morris:

This letter updates the time estimates for completion of our current work
on hot particles provided in Mr. W. Roger Ney's letter to you dated September
1, 1989,

1 an pleased to report that the printer's manuscript for our report on
hot rarticles is now being prepared. It is still snticipated that the
printing process will require 3 to 4 months to complete. Therefore, it is
currently anticipated that the printed report will be availadble in
approximately January 1990. A copy of this report will be available to the
NRC staff when the report is in the page proof stage of printing which is
currently estimated to be in December 1989.

I hope this information is of assistance to you and your staff for
planning purposes.

Sincerely yours,

W.M. Beckner
Staff Scientist
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